
56980 Edinburgh Training Centre Ltd - Investigation Report 

I understand that there was a potential food poisoning incident at the Edinburgh Training 

Centre Ltd. events venue in March 2024 which resulted in around 20 people developing 

symptoms consistent with food poisoning, and two people were hospitalised. 

I wanted to confirm whether an investigation is on-going. 

If not, what was the result of the investigation? (i.e. was the cause of the symptoms food-

borne or viral?) 

I also understand there was correspondence in June 2025 between Clyde & Co solicitors 

and Edinburgh Council regarding the incident at the Edinburgh Training Centre in 2024. I am 

reaching out to confirm whether some kind of legal action has been filed regarding the 

incident. 

The information held by Environmental Health has been released in fulfilment of the 

Freedom of Information request 55476, however, I can confirm that the outcome of the 

investigation was that it was likely viral. An inspection was carried out as part of the 

investigation and advice was given about deep cleaning the premises to stop any further 

spread. No evidence was gathered in relation to any confirmed cases of food poisoning; the 

investigation is complete and there is no legal case on-going in relation to Environmental 

Health. 

The response to request 55476 is published on our Disclosure Log at: 

https://edinburgh.axlr8.uk/disclose/ 

Please enter ‘55476’ in the Search field. 
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